
THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Monday 

8:45 am  - 10:00 pm - Adoration 

7:00 pm - JustFaith Meeting 

7:00 pm - RCIA 

Tuesday 

6:30 pm - Religious Education 

6:30 pm - Catholicism Video 

7:00 pm - Pax Christi 

Wednesday 

11:30 am - St. Gerard/Holy Family Guild Mass/Lunch 

5:30 pm - Rosary 

6:30 pm - Pastoral Council Meeting 

7:00 pm - Choir 

Thursday 

8:45 am - Rosary 

10:00 am - Phyllis Kirkman Guild Meeting 

7:00 pm - Choir 

Friday 

8:45 am - Rosary 

7:00 pm - Baptismal Social 

Sat./Sun. 

Welcome Weekend 

ASB Scrip 

Sunday 

12:00pm - Camillius Meeting  

3:30 pm - Confirmation Meeting 

6:00 pm - Youth Mass/Dinner 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK in your prayers: 

Sister Maureen of the Trinity, Trudi Knight, Ron 

Hjorth, Pat Fitzgerald, Mildred Driscoll, Andy 

Patella, Jamie Gibson, Capt. Earl Vanderwalker, Jayne 

Peralta-Forbes, Jane Johnston, Elizabeth Kost, Loretta 

Calapristi,  Lorraine Samuelson,  Brenda Kalberer, Gale 

Arena, Dom Finocchio,  Collette Swan,  Larry Donohue, 

David Swan, Cecilia Izzo, Shannon Bloedel, and the 

children at Seattle Children’s Hospital. 

     SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
Monday                                                                                                               February                   24          8:15 am           Communion Service  
 

Tuesday                                                                                       February                                   25          8:15 am                               Communion Service 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 Wednesday                                                                                              February                   26          8:15 am                            Michael Leo Beaulieu, R.I.P. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                Requested by Nita Montogemery 
 

Thursday                                                                                                       February                   27            8:15 am                           Cycil Good, R.I.P. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              Requested by Michelle Merlino 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Friday                                                                                                                  February                   28           8:15 am                 Bob Moreland, R.I.P. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                Requested by Katie/Bruce Pieper 

Saturday                                                                                                      March                         1           5:00 pm           Mass       
 

Sunday                                                                                                               March                         2               8:30 am            Mass                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     10:30 am           Mass                                                            

ST. BRIDGET’S PASTORAL  

COUNCIL 2013-2014 

Fr. Stephen Okumu, Deacon Denny Duffell, Pres. Kerry 

Loveland, Janet Bester-Meredith, Tony Diaz, Mary Jo 

Gasparich, Blythe  Hirst, Ann Shanahan, Anne Brown, 

Nikki Wagner, Mark Ludden, Ray McKinley. 

   St. Gerard – Holy Family Guild Meeting 
 

The St. Gerard-Holy Family Guild well meet 

Wed., February 26, 2014 at St. Bridget Church.  Mass 

will be celebrated in the church at 11:30 a.m. followed by 

lunch in the Fireside Room.  All guild members, active 

and inactive are welcome.  If you are not contacted by 

phone or e-mail call Mary Dunphy @  (206)522-3760. 

Spending Time with the Lord 
 

Eucharistic Adoration at St. Bridget’s continues 

each Monday from 8:45 a.m. - 10:00 p.m. in the 

Chapel. Prayer materials are available to enrich your 

time with the Blessed Sacrament.  Come by for a Holy 

Hour or a few minutes of prayer.  Please contact Judy 

Curran 206-999-5399 for more information. 

St. Bridget Parish 
Retreat for Women   

Theme: “Promises”  

Here at the Parish Center 
March 28-29, 2014 (see insert) 

Men’s Parish Retreat 

Saturday, March 8 - Noon - 6:00 p.m. 

St. Bridget’s (see insert) 

St. Bridget’s Book of Prayer is in the alcove  

near the chapel.  We encourage you to list your 

prayer intentions in the book.  They will be 

remembered at all our Masses. 



BABY CORNER 
 

Our BABY CORNER for needy infants (located in 

the alcove between the church and the parish hall) 

appreciates your donations.  We are in great need  of 

diapers - all sizes; baby hygiene items - wash, shampoo, 

lotion, diaper rash ointment; receiving blankets; infant 

clothing (0–3 months, 3–6 months), specifically 

undershirts, pj sleepers, blanket sleepers, (no strollers or 

cribs, please). Questions?  Call the Baby Corner at  206-

726-1435.  

Please join us for the Rosary in the Chapel after 

daily Mass and on Wednesdays at 5:30 p.m.  Prayer 

booklets available.  

OFFERTORY GIFT PRESENTERS 
 

The Liturgy Planning Committee members invite 

parishioners to take up the Offertory Gifts during the 

Masses. If you wish to take up the Gifts for a special 

occasion (birthday, anniversary, etc.) or special 

remembrance/in memory of…please contact Liz 

Houlihan  (206) 523-9748 (liz@stbridgetchurch.org). 

                    St. Vincent de Paul Society 

 

NEEDS, NEEDS, NEEDS!!! Thanks to all of you who 

are bringing food each weekend to Mass. Let’s all re-

member to do it each weekend. In addition to food 

items, there are some other things you can bring that 

low-income families need: laundry detergent, toilet 

bowl cleaner, glass cleaner, and Simple Green cleaner; 

PERSONAL ITEMS: shampoo, conditioner, tooth-

paste, toothbrushes, bath soap, body lotion. These are 

all items that poor people also need - and which are ex-

pensive - so please consider donating some of these 

items, as well as food. THANK YOU from the men and 

women of our St. Vincent de Paul Society. 

Rachel’s Corner - Hope and Healing After Abortion - “I now understand that the path of drugs, alcohol and promiscuity that I traveled, 

trying to ease the pain and guilt from my abortions, was destructive.  I marvel at the magnificent way He has cleaned out the pain and bit-

terness and grief.  If He will do this for me, He will do it for anyone who is hurting from an abortion.” - Real Abortion Stories by Barbara Horak 

There is hope!  Join us on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ retreat and discover the cleansing of your wounds that He can offer you. Feb 28-March 2, 

2014 or March 14-16, 2014. Call Valerie: 1-800-822-HOPE (4673) You are loved with an everlasting Love! 

Labor of Love Auction 
 

February 22-March 2 
 

A unique online auction to raise money 

for abused, neglected, at-risk and foster 

children served by Catholic Community Services 

in the greater Seattle area. 
 

 

Register Now: 
 

 

Go to www.laborofloveauction.org 

to view our catalog of unique items, including au-

thentic pizza party for 20,  Sounders, Mariners and 

Husky football tickets, glassybaby, jewelry, hand-

made treasures, food, services, local getaways and 

much more.  
 

Sponsored by the Association for  

Catholic Childhood 

                  Caring and Advocacy since 1918. 

            VILLA ACADEMY 
            Villa Academy will be opening another pre- 
            school class just for five year olds who miss 
the Washington state cut-off or for those who would 
benefit for a little more time to work on key skills.  We 
are calling it More Time for Five (P5).  Give Angela or 
Heidi in the Admission office a call for more infor-
mation: 206-729-0219 ext. 260 and 261. 

Pope Francis and the Future of the Church 
 

"The Joy of the Gospel: A Place for Everyone" 

Wednesday, February 26, 2014 | 7:00-8:30 pm |  

St. Joseph Church, Seattle 

Featuring speaker Mark Bosco, S.J. and panelists Pastor  

Patrinell "Pat" Wright, Maria Ochoa & Kevin Foy 
 

     Pope Francis has taken the world by storm since his  

election last March. What is it about this Pope that has  

captured the hearts and imaginations of people across the 

globe? What does the election of Pope Francis mean for the 

future of the church and the world? 

     Following Fr. Bosco’s presentation, a panel of local leaders 

will share their own thoughts on the Pope and his influence in 

the world and in their lives. Pastor Patrinell “Pat” Wright, 

Maria Ochoa, and Kevin Foy will each bring their own life 

experiences to bear on their reflections. 

     Please join us for what promises to be an engaging,  

enlightening, and enlivening evening of prayer, conversation  

and reflection! 

  Free will offering. For more information, contact Andrea  

Fontana, Program Coordinator, at andrea@ignatiancenter.org. 

Come to a complete natural family planning course to be held at  

St. Brendan's Parish in Bothell.  Learn about your Catholic faith  

and discover a modern, natural method of family planning that is 

99% effective.  The course consists of three sessions on the fol-

lowing Sundays:  Mar. 2, Apr. 6 and Apr. 27 @ 6:30pm.    

To register for class go to www.ccli.org.  

Heal Your Marriage – Do you feel alone in your 

marriage?  Are you frustrated or angry with your 

spouse?  Is it impossible to talk about difficult topics 

without arguing?  Have you just given 

up?  Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vī) can help, no matter 

the source of conflict in your marriage. For confidential in-

formation about, or to register for our upcoming program 

beginning April 4-6, 2014 call 206-706-2608 or visit 

www.HelpOurMarriage.com. 

mailto:liz@stbridgetchurch.org
tel:206-729-0219%20ext%20260
mailto:andrea@ignatiancenter.org
http://www.ccli.org/
http://www.HelpOurMarriage.com


    

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                               FAITH FORMATION    

                                       CONTACT Tyra Elliott, call 523-9760 or e-mail tyra@stbridgetchurch.org  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

Morning Prayer of the Church from the Liturgy of the Hours: 

“Father, yours is the harvest and yours is the vineyard; you assign 

the task and pay a wage that is just. Help us to meet this day’s re-

sponsibilities, and let nothing separate us from your love. Grant 

this through Christ our Lord. Amen.” 

CHILDREN’S SACRAMENTAL FAITH FORMATION 
 

Second Grade Sacramental Preparation for First Eucharist: Next 

Parent/child meeting: Tuesday, Feb 25th from 6:30 to 7:30 PM. 

Please note time change. Additionally, Ellen Bollard from 

Assumption parish will present the topics: The Good Shepherd 

and the Altar using an adaptation from the Catechesis of the Good 

Shepherd curriculum. 

Faith Formation Classes for children over the age of 7, who 

have not received the Sacraments of Baptism or First Eucharist, 

will begin in late March.  
   

ADULT SACRAMENTAL FAITH FORMATION 

 RCIA Inquiry (Q and A) sessions are held on Monday 

nights, next session March 3rd. Topic: Who’s Who in the 

Church and What is Lent. No obligation to join the 

Catholic Church, 7 to 8 PM. 

 Session #6 of Catholicism, video series Feb 25th at 6:30 

PM. All are welcome. 

BAPTISMS: 4th weekend of the month.  No Baptisms during 

Lent.  

 INITIATIVES IN FAITH FORMATION THROUGH PRAYER: 
 

 

 RETREAT OPPORTUNITIES:  

St. Bridget Women’s Retreat: March 28 – 29th at St. Bridget. 

Topic: Promises. 2 Meals provided, Fee $40. 

 Intercessory Prayer Chain: To become a member or send a pray-

er request contact Tyra or Arlene in the parish office.  

mailto:tyra@stbridgetchurch.org


                    RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  

                                                           HAPPENINGS                 

                              

LENTEN FAMILY NIGHT:  Come join us Tuesday, 

March 4th from 6:30-7:30 pm for our MARDI GRAS/

LENTEN FAMILY NIGHT – a great opportunity for our 

families to gather together as we approach this Lenten sea-

son.  Bring the kids for games, Lenten crafts and refresh-

ments.   

    “Lenten Evening of Prayer Service” Tuesday, March 

18th – 7 pm. Come and bring the family to show God’s love 

for us this Lenten season.     

 

Online Giving is Here! 
 

Our St. Bridget website  includes a page for 

Online Giving. Using this feature you can 

contribute once, or set up recurring donations for Sun-

day Giving, St. Vincent de Paul, or Special Collections. 

Donations can be made via your checking/savings ac-

count or your credit card. To find this new feature, go 

to our website: www.stbridgetchurch.org, click on 

Online Giving in the left side column and you are on 

your way! This is one more way you can support your 

parish! Questions, contact Lilly in the parish office.  

ST. BRIDGET’S WEB SITE 
 

 St. Bridget has a web site. Check it out. Explore and see 

what information you can find: 

www.stbridgetchurch.org. Look for the online giving, weekly 

bulletin, parish and outreach programs, updates on 

Namitembo, our youth program, and much, much more!  

           Email Address ??? 
     

Do we have your current email address on file? 

Help us to communicate with you and save paper at the 

same time. Please send your current email address to 

parishoffice@stbridgetchurch.org  and we will  add 

your email address to our database.  Not sure if we have 

it  already?  Send it anyway and we will check.  

Youth News  
Youth Rock (HS) – If you haven’t been to youth group 

you’ve missed out on the faith and fun, the new friends 
and the old.  Join us on 2/23 for Game Night in the 

Hall from 6-8 pm.  On 3/9 we will be making pillows 
for the kids at Sacred Heart Shelter. 

 

JRock (JrH) –Don’t miss out on the fun.  Be here on 

2/27 from 6-8pm. We are making cuddly 

Critters for the kids at Children’s hospi-

tal.  See you again on 3/6 from 6-7:30 for 

more Fun. 
 

Youth Mass –We will have Youth Mass on Sunday, March 

2nd at 6pm.  We will continue to have Weekly Youth Masses 

at 6pm all through Lent.  Please support this Mass. 
 

Mission Trip Update:  If you were unable to make the information 
night and want to go on the mission trip, please contact Kelly ASAP.  

There are just a few spots left.  It’s a great way to live your faith! 
 

Confirmation/Youth Ministry: Contact Kelly Orozco 206-523-
8730youthassistant@stbridgetchurch.org.  
 

"Life's most persistent and urgent question is: what are you doing 
for others?"- Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 

SAVE THE DATE   
 

Sunday, March 16 - “The Nonviolent Life” – A Lenten 

Reflection and Book-Signing by Father John Dear.   

Our Lady of the Lake Parish (8900 35th Ave NE, Seattle, 

WA 98115) – 7:00 PM – Free will offering.   

More information: Lorraine Hartmann: 206-367-1518;   

lorrainehartmann@comcast.net. 

Join us for the 8th Annual Catholic  

African Connections Conference 

“Together We Come to the Water” 
Saturday, March 22, 2014  

                9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
St. Bridget Church, 4900 NE 50th Street, Seattle, Washington 

Conference Speakers to include: 

 Sr. Maria Gorreth Nassali, a Ugandan Sister studying at  

       Seattle University  

 Emily Gilbert, a young woman whose heart was stolen by  

        orphaned boys in Uganda 

 Kevin Foy, Associate Director of Maryknoll Mission  Educa-

tion & Promotion  

 Fr. Peter Henriot, SJ, a Jesuit priest who has served in Zambia 

and Malawi for over 25 years 

Join us for morning break-out sessions, an African Mass, a taste of 

African Peanut Soup, and plenty of networking opportunities. This 

free event is open to all who are involved with (or just thinking 

about) a partnership beyond our borders, particularly in Africa. 

To register, please contact: Missions Office - Email - 

ÍÉÓÓÉÏÎÓÏǣÃÅͽÓÅÁÔÔÌÅÁÒÃÈȢÏÒÇ or Call ɉΤΡΨɊ ΥΪΤ-ΦΧΪΡ.  

THANK YOU ADVERTISERS 
 

The advertisers on the back of our bulletin provide the 

revenue that allows us to get our bulletins printed each 

week FOR FREE! Many of the advertisers are our 

parishioners here at St Bridget. Please patronize these 

businesses and take the opportunity to thank them for 

their support of our parish. For more information about 

advertising in the bulletin contact Denise Peterson - 206-

767-0660, Ext. 228. 

ASB Extended Care is Hiring 
 

     Assumption-St. Bridget Extended Care is currently 

looking for applicants to fill openings for the 2013-2014 

school year.  Hours are flexible and can include morn-

ing and/or afternoon hours up to five days a 

week.  Morning shifts are 6:45 to 8:15 am and afternoon 

shifts are typically 3:00 to 6:00 pm.  Previous childcare 

experience is preferred. 

    If interested please contact Dylan Pouley at: (206) 524

-7452 ext. 39 or dpouley@asbschool.org. 

http://www.google.com/imgres?start=209&sa=X&biw=1440&bih=760&tbm=isch&tbnid=oXzLcgekteDZSM:&imgrefurl=http://www.dignityusa.org/content/equally-blessed-advent-2010-statement&docid=Y9Z1s2fyE-BjdM&imgurl=http://www.dignityusa.org/sites/default/files/logos/white
http://www.stbridgetchurch.org
mailto:youthassistant@stbridgetchurch.org
mailto:367-1518%20/lorrainehartmann@comcast.net
mailto:367-1518%20/lorrainehartmann@comcast.net
mailto:missionsoffice@seattlearch.org
tel:%28206%29%20382-4580
mailto:dpouley@asbschool.org

